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April 27, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Fougere and Members of City Council 
 
 
Sandra Masters, Chair of the Board, The Regina Exhibition Association Limited and Tim Reid, President 
and CEO of The Regina Exhibition Association Limited will attend the City Council meeting of April 30th, 
2018. 
 
They are prepared to answer any questions that may arise from The Regina Exhibition Association 
Limited’s submittal for approval. This submittal consists of: 
 

1. City Council approval of the Board of Directors for The Regina Exhibition Association Limited 
term May 1st, 2018 to April 30th, 2019; 

2. City Council approval of The Regina Exhibition Association Limited appointment of auditor for 
2018; and, 

3. City Council’s receipt of the 2017 Annual Report Audited Year-End Financials. 
 
 
 
Sandra Masters 
Chair of the Board 
The Regina Exhibition Association Limited 
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